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Report Number:  2019-0444 /2019-0445
Incident:  accident with injuries
Location: Rt 71 @ S Ottawa St, Newark
Township: Big Grove

Date, Time Occurred: 02/12/19 1652

Date, Time Assigned: same
Synopsis:

Kendall County Sheriffs Office responded to the intersection of Rt 71 at S Ottawa St, Newark
in reference an accident with injuries. The driver of one of the vehicles, Gina M Jonassen, a 37
year old female from Newark, was transported to Newark EMS to an area hospital with non-life
threatening injuries. Jonassen was cited for no valid drivers license and failure to yield at an
intersection. The other driver suffered no injuries.

Reporting Deputy: Brian Kramer #58

Supervisor: / ? i ' y
P L - Disseminated on:

The Sheriff's Office would like to remind the public that all persons are presumed innocent until
proven guilty in a court of law.

For additional press inquiries, please contact pio@co.kendall.il.us

Ready to Protect, Proud to Serve
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Report Number: 2019-0442

Incident:  Computer Fraud

Location: 3000 block of Eldamain Rd
Township: Little Rock

Date, Time Occurred: 02-11-2019 0730

Date, Time Assigned: 02-12-2019 1530

Synopsis:

Kendall County Sheriff's Deputies responded to 3000 block of Eldamain Rd., unincorporated
Plano for a report of computer fraud. The complainant reported that he had been scammed out
of $500.00 dollars through a computer fraud via an e-mail. There are no suspects in this case.

Reporting Deputy: Joseph Melchiori KE81
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The Sheriff's Office would likewm%e public that all persons are presumed innocent until

proven guilty in a court of law.

For additional press inquiries, please contact pio@co.kendall.il.us
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